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Dear Sir,
Can You Beat That?
I am reliably informed by my receptionist (who knows
about these things) that in the week following the half-term
holiday, my practice received no fewer than 79 new patient
referrals.

Is this some kind of record or can any of your readers
beat this total? Would anybody want to?

Perhaps we ought to have some sort of regular feature of
the magazine entitled ‘Beat This’ in which practitioners
could submit various outstandingly heroic facts about their
practices!

DR DAVID G. HOROBIN

Bexley Heath, Kent, UK.
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